Ed Balls, Schools Secretary and MP for Normanton said:

"Carbon monoxide is an invisible but highly dangerous killer. We need to do everything we can to make sure parents and children know the risks, and know how to keep safe.

‘A few months ago I announced that Personal, Social and Health Education

(PSHE) will be compulsory in all schools. This subject includes learning about risks, and whilst it's up to schools to decide what they cover, I think promoting awareness about poisonous gases like carbon monoxide is exactly the kind of thing we should be doing."

"That's why I have been happy to support this competition. It's a great way to teach children about the dangers of carbon monoxide as part of their lessons. I'll be encouraging all schools in my constituency - and across the country - to get involved again this year."

"I want to congratulate all the competition winners, and thank Micah and Joanna - both for presenting the prizes and for the leadership they've shown in raising awareness about gas safety."

In January 2010 Ed Balls, Schools Secretary and MP for Normanton said:
 “Carbon monoxide is one of those deadly dangers that some people still don’t take seriously. The work that the charity ‘CO-Gas Safety’ do to raise awareness of the risks is crucial, and helps to save lives. I congratulate them again on the success of their schools poster competition.
I urge all primary schools to involve their Year 6 pupils in the competition – it’s a great way to learn how to keep yourself and your family safe from carbon monoxide.”
Note  For details of competition please visit www.cogassafety.co.uk/competititon.html 
